
NEWSLETTER 

Two Under Club / Flight 
Centre Tournament.  
Akarana, 24 February 2014. 

Come & join us for the  
re-launch of the TUC.  
Details here -  
twounderclub.co.nz/two-under-club-flight-

centre-golf-tournament/ 

The Winners & the Workers - Queen’s Birthday Tournament 2013 

There’s a new logo, a new website, a new Facebook page 
& real value for your membership - with more to come! 
 

Your membership benefits now include 

- green fee discounts at over 140 NZ Golf Clubs  
- an item of TUC branded merchandise       value up to $30.00 

- an Institute of Golf Performance Screening discount voucher  value $125.00 

- a Flight Centre Travel voucher          value  $50.00 

- a 3 month NZ Golf Magazine subscription       value   $35.00 

- BRAGGING RIGHTS!!                         value     PRICELESS 

You also get automatic free entry into our monthly, nationwide, virtual golf 
tournament , planned to commence in March. Just keep playing golf &  
make sure your scores are entered into the DotGolf system—we’ll do the rest! 
 

1st prize  - Flight Centre Travel Voucher                 $500.00 

2nd prize  - Golf Warehouse Concession Card            $95.00 

3rd prize  - 12 month NZ Golf Magazine subscription      $84.00 
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Thanks! 
The Workers - Steve 
Wymer & Lance Reister-
er (pictured left),  
deserve our heartfelt 
thanks for the effort they 
put into the Club for the 
previous 6 years. Thanks 
guys, for all you did & for 
helping so much with the 
transition, during the 
change of ownership. 

We’re on Facebook -  
facebook.com/twounderclub. 
“Like” us & check out the other  
photos from our June 2013 

Tournament. Keep an eye on our 
website & facebook page for  
regular news & updates. 

Gary Sayles & Diane Bailey  
- the Winners in Rotorua 2013. 
There will be no Queens Birthday event 
this year in Rotorua. See back page for  
details of trip to Fiji. 

WE NEED YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS & FACEBOOK “LIKE” PLEASE  
Please go to our website, click on “Membership”, then “Update  
membership” & send us your email. All members who supply their email & 
“Like” us on Facebook before 28 February 2014, go into the draw to win a 
$500.00 Flight Centre Travel Voucher. 

http://www.twounderclub.co.nz/two-under-club-flight-centre-golf-tournament/
http://www.twounderclub.co.nz/two-under-club-flight-centre-golf-tournament/


Our Sponsors & Partners 

Flight Centre New Zealand have come on board with $50.00 travel vouchers for EVERY club  
member & a monthly $500.00 travel voucher for our free, virtual, monthly tournament planned to 
commence in March 2014.  
They’re also the naming rights sponsor for our 24 February Tournament at Akarana & have  
provided a terrific prize - a $500.00 travel voucher! 
Fantastic support - thank you very much Michael Friend! 
www.flightcentre.co.nz, 0800 24 35 44, like them on Facebook  - facebook.com/FlightcentreNZ 

Supply a Performance Screening Voucher for every club member & prizes for our February 
Tournament www.instituteofgolf.co.nz 

 

Supply a 3 month subscription for every member, plus a 12 month subscription for our monthly, virtual  
tournament.. They’re also providing prizes for our February Tournament www.nzgolfmagazine.co.nz 

 

 

Provide a Driving Range Concession card prize for our monthly, virtual tournament & they’ve come up with 
some terrific prizes for our February Tournament www.golfwarehouse.co.nz 

 

Our partnership with New Zealand Golf & New Zealand Golf Network Ltd (DotGolf) 
means we can bring you our monthly, virtual tournament & we provide financial 
support for Junior Golf Development. 

 

Join us at the Air New Zealand Airpoints Pro-Am in Fiji, - June 1st to 5th, 2014. Book the package through Two 
Under Club & receive a free Two Under Club polo shirt. We’ll be running a free TUC tournament  within this 
event & there’ll be some great prizes. 
Check out the other Pacific Golf events & book through TUC to receive your free polo shirt. 
www.pacificgolf.co.nz/ 
 

Our Graphic Design, Print Management, Promotional Merchandise &  
Web partner www.ampm.co.nz 

 

For all your digital print requirements 

  

 

Media Release - January 2014 

New Zealand Golf is pleased to announce a new partnership with the Two Under Club.  
 

Dave Mangan, the General Manager of New Zealand Golf, said that the organisation is proud to partner 
with the Two Under Club. “We are always looking at means of adding value to golf club membership, and 
providing exclusive offers to golfers who choose to be members of clubs in New Zealand,” said Mangan. 
“Not only does becoming a member of the Two Under Club provide our members with something to  
remember that special hole in one, eagle or albatross with, it also gives them the chance to compete 
against other Two Under Club members in a virtual monthly competition, all the while knowing that part of 
their subscription is going to assist with junior golf.” 
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